SEB

Stockholm, 23 June 2008

SEB Corporate Responsibility Report

I am very pleased to send you SEB's Corporate Responsibility Report, which will be
published today. This is the first time SEB publish a comprehensive CR report, in
order to give our stakeholders a view of our status and indicators for our work with
sustainability within environmental, social and governance performance.

The decision to develop and publish this report is a result of a strategic decision to
raise SEB's CR ambitions, both in measuring and reporting and in performance. To
some extent we see this first report as a pilot and benchmark, enabling us to improve
processes and develop criteria’s, targets and measurements for coming years. For
that reason we also hope to use this report as a basis for dialogue with interested
parties and stakeholders on how we can improve and go forward.

We would therefore appreciate every comment, suggestion or idea you can share
with us. You are welcome to contact us at cr@seb.se

Best regards,

Odd Eiken

Head of Group Communications
SEB

For further information, please contact:
Odd Eiken, Head of Group Marketing and Communications, +46 8 763 87 30



